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COVID-19 vaccination 

Mobile walk-in vaccination clinics to be accessible throughout the 
region 

 
 

Saint-Jérôme, February 18, 2022 – Starting February 21, the Centre intégré de santé et de services sociaux 

(CISSS) des Laurentides will be gradually opening mobile walk-in COVID-19 vaccination clinics in our region. 

Brigade-type teams including psychosocial, community and healthcare workers will be reaching out to people 
in sectors with lower vaccination rates, i.e. the MRC d’Argenteuil, the MRC des Laurentides and the MRC de 

la Rivière-du-Nord. 
 

The mobile clinics will be in operation until the end of March, as an added alternative to the ways already put 
in place to facilitate access to a 1st or subsequent dose of COVID-19 vaccine. 

 

These clinics will be accessible without an appointment to anyone eligible for a 1st, 2nd or 3rd dose (booster 
shot). 

 
An eight-week interval or more is recommended between the 1st and 2nd dose. To get a booster shot, a three-

month interval or more is necessary after the 2nd dose. 

 
May we remind everyone that vaccination remains the best way to protect yourself against COVID-19. For 

information on the locations and times at which the mobile clinics will be available, visit the COVID-19 
Vaccination section at santelaurentides.gouv.qc.ca. 
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